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Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below and the two 
concerns raised by the visitors referred to a focused review.   

Monitoring period  
 
Two year monitoring period 2024-25 
 
 
Reasons  

The Panel have reviewed and considered the observations submitted by The 
Medway School of Pharmacy with regards to the two-year review period 
recommended by the Visitors. The panel noted that the provider did not have 
established data points but would be working with the HCPC to develop a regular 
supply of data.   
 
The panel noted the two concerns raised by the visitors (service user and carer 
involvement and lack of learner feedback) that had been referred to focused 
review. 
 
As a result, the Panel agreed to approve the two-year review period 
recommended by the Visitors. 
 

 

   
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 


